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Meeting called to order by President Glory Tichy at 5:30 p.m.   Due to the COVID-19 Pandemic, this was a virtual meeting held via Zoom. 

Reading of Minutes:  The minutes from the September meeting are available for review on the TFP website. A motion was made and seconded that the minutes from the September 21, 2020 meeting be approved as presented.  MOTION PASSED. 

Budget Report:  Vice President Kathy Unruh and Treasurer Laura Robyn presented a proposed budget for the 2020-2021 fiscal year.  Laura, Kathy and Glory answered questions regarding the budget.  A motion was made and seconded that the budget for the 2020-2021 fiscal year be approved as presented.  MOTION PASSED with a vote of 27 yes, 1 no and 1 absention.

Nominations and Elections:  Co-chairperson Kari Madden reported on the upcoming elections.  Kari explained the procedure for the “drive-up voting” scheduled for October 26th  outside of the IBEW hall.  Elections will be held using paper ballots per our Bylaws.  

Updates and Reports:

· PCCLC:  Liz Walle presented updates from the Pierce County Central Labor Council for 
Janet Hubbard who was absent.  
· Bylaws:  Liz Walle reported that the revisions to the Bylaws are nearly complete and will be posted on the TFP website for review within the next few days.  Glory will send an email to all members when the proposed changes are posted.  Questions should be sent to Liz at TFPsecretary@gmail.com.  A special meeting will be held to discuss and vote on the Bylaw changes on November 23rd.  
· Covid Concerns:  Glory provided an update on concerns surrounding Covid protection in our workplaces.

Q & A/Public Comment:  A Q&A session was held.  

Next Meeting:  November 16, 2020 via Zoom.  Drive-through elections October 26, 2020.

Meeting was adjourned by President Glory Tichy at 6:30 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

 Elizabeth Walle, Secretary
